BLUE CRANE ROUTE MUNICIPALITY (EC102)

INTERRUPTION OF ELECTRICITY SUPPLY

Eskom wishes to inform the customers of Blue Crane Route Municipality that they
are intending to interrupt the electrical supply to BCRM’s consumers on

WEDNESDAY 8 JUNE 2022
BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 06:00 TO 18:00

to perform essential work on infrastructure.

Eskom has provided an alternative date should they not be able to continue with the
work planned for the 8t

Eskom’s alternative date is 23 JUNE 2022 from 06:00 — 18:00.

Electrical equipment must, always, be treated as “live”, as the electricity supply could
be switched on at any time.

We apologise for the disruption and inconvenience and thank you for your co-
operation and patience.
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